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31St July, 2018

To,

Corporate Relationship Department

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited

Dalal Street,

Mumbai — 400 001

Dear Sirs,

Sub.: Outcome of the Board of Directors Meeting held on 319* Iulv, 2018

With reference to the subject matter, we would like to inform you that the Board

of Directors at its Meeting held on Tuesday, 31St July, 2018 has considered and

approved the Un—Audited Financial Results along with Limited Review Report

for the quarter ended 30th June, 2018.

Kindly take the same on record and oblige.

Thanking you

Yours Faithfully,
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